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Good	evening	Sorors,	
	
Beta	held	the	MIP	orientation	meeting	on	Sunday	February	26,	2017.		At	this	time	the	chapter	is	on	hold	
waiting	for	the	regional	directors’	approval.		There	are	some	questions	about	the	proposed	dates	that	are	
being	worked	out	with	the	Regional	Director.	
	
Soror	Tiffany	Hope	and	the	Graduate	Advisor,	Soror	Michelle	Paramore,	made	a	presentation	on	February	21,	
2017	before	the	NPHC	at	the	University	of	Illinois,	Chicago	Campus	to	regain	a	presence	on	the	campus.		After	
the	PowerPoint	presentation,	the	NPHC	committee	voted	favorably	to	allow	the	chapters	return	to	the	NPHC.	
	
Currently	there	are	3	financial,	active	sorors	in	Beta.		There	are	two	members	registered	for	Regional	
Conference.	
	
	
	
Sisterly	submitted,	
	
	
	
	
Soror	Michelle	Paramore	
Interim	Graduate	Advisor	
	
	
	


